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Evelyn Turner
Newsletter Editor

336-584-3451

eturner003@triad.rr.com Sharing  Helping  Always  Giving

Well, Christmas has come and gone. We are now approaching a

new year. I am excited about this new year, our 25th year as a club.

First let me thank each of you for allowing an old president one last

chance to serve. I was there when our club was formed. Much has

changed, some new faces, some new rules, but the love for the

music and the dance has stayed the same.

Our club was started because we had raised our children and realized we had some

time on our hands. We had grown up dancing at sock hops, going to parties, and

going to the beach. We remembered how much we enjoyed beach music and the

fellowship it had always allowed. Once the club was formed, it caught on and soon

we were off and running. Thankfully lots of people have followed and kept it

going. Today we have a fabulous club.

I thank all of you who have worked so hard and have given so much. I do not plan

to replace the ones who have taken our club to new heights. Those members

needed a break, some time to recharge, and enjoy just being less active. I am going

to try and fill in, but I am only one person and I can’t take the place of so many.

Please follow me and step up and help me keep things going. Since this is our

special year, I am hoping for a reunion of sorts sometime in August. There is much

work to be done, lots of people will be needed. Your ideas are very important.

Please offer to be on a committee. Please do not settle for just coming out on

Friday nights. Join in on the activities, I promise you will have fun and of course,

lots of great fellowship. This is also a great way to really get to know our members.

I often hear “I don’t have any talents”, sure you do, large or small they are needed.

Plus, what you don’t know, you can learn. All of us seasoned members have been

trained over the years and are willing to hear new ideas.

Call me with any questions or concerns. You can reach me at work 222-5013, at

home 584-1780, on my cell 260-3129, or email jkimbro@ci.burlington.nc.

HAVE A GREAT NEW YEAR

Joan Kimbro
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Board Of Directors

Edith Loy

336-584-1975

edithloy@bellsouth.net

Gail Jordan

336-226-2728

lgjordan@triad.rr.com

Carol Pettigrew

336-449-6903

pettigre@triad.rr.com

Mary Gregory

336-585-1118

windmill@triad.rr.com

January
8 Michael Godwin
11 Dawn Lewis
12 John David Sims
13 Joan Kimbro
13 Judy Smith
13 Warren Yeatts
14 Mary Ann Lynch
14 Gail Paschall
14 Dennis Shelton
16 Roger Paschall
16 Alma Hill
17 Donna Cardwell
17 Rita Hegarty
18 Mary Glasgow
20 JoAnne Pate
21 Pam McHone
23 Louise Flanigan
23 C. B. Kimbro
27 Scott Ursery
31 Sherry Tyndall

Newsletter Changes

Well, I’m back to be your newsletter editor.  I’ll be taking on 
the challenge for 2010 and hope that I can produce a 
newsletter that you will enjoy.  If there are corrections to be 
made on anything printed, please let me know as soon as 
possible.  If you have an article that you would like to be 
considered for the newsletter, please send it to me by the 
23rd of each month to my email address 
eturner003@triad.rr.com.  

Many thanks to Mary Gregory for the outstanding job that 
she has done on the newsletter in the past.  

Evelyn Turner

Sunshine News …..
Tammy Allen has started chemo treatments and will continue 
them for 12 weeks.  She will then start radiation treatments.

Sharon Russ had 4-way heart bypass surgery and is at home 
recuperating. 

Marie Barber fell, sprained her ankle, and chipped a bone in 
her foot.

Charles Lindley’s sister is very ill and in the hospital at Chapel 
Hill.

Let’s keep these members in our thoughts and prayers.  If you 
have information for the Sunshine News, please contact Edith 
Loy at 584-1975 or at her email address 
edithloy@bellsouth.net.

mailto:eturner003@triad.rr.com


CHRISTMAS PARTY  2009
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Dec. 12, 2009



More CHRISTMAS PARTY  2009

Merry Christmas 

To All



CHRISTMAS PARTY 2009 - just a few more

And to all, A Good Night……



2010 Committee Chairmen

Entertainment - Stephanie West & Denise Upchurch

Sunshine & Remembrance - Edith Loy

DJ - C. B. Kimbro

Hall Of Fame - Lynda Justice

Nomination - Tommy & Vickie Stafford

50/50 - Jesse Justice

Membership - Scott & Selena Ursery

Historian & Phone Tree - Gail Jordan

Website - Mary Gregory

Golf - TBA

Yard Sale - Brenda Smith

Fun Monday - Michele Thomas & Kim Caldwell

Christmas Float - Judy Lindley

Christmas Cheer - Lee & Diane Neese

Newsletter - Evelyn Turner

Silent Auction Items

Our Meals On Wheels Benefit is just 
around the corner and we want to 
have a really good accumulation of 
items for the Silent Auction.  We 
need all members to please try and 
obtain gifts for this event.  If you 
have items, please let Angie Sharpe 
know.   You can reach her at her 
email awsharpe@triad.rr.com or by 
phone at 226-6218.

If we all contribute something, we 
will have another successful event.  
Remember, baked goods are good 
sellers, so get in that kitchen and 
get busy baking!                    ET

mailto:awsharpe@triad.rr.com


MEMBER

SPOTLIGHT
Joan Kimbro

Jan. 8 - Rommie Tyndall (Business Meeting)

Jan. 15 - Hugh Walker

Jan. 22 - Ron Russ

Jan. 29 - Rick Turner (Re-Up Party)

Feb. 5 - Gerry Holland

Feb. 12 - Buddy Whaley (Meals On Wheels Pre-Party)

Feb. 19 - Brent Lloyd (Business Meeting)

Feb 26 - Roy Childress

Friday Night DJ Schedule

What A Great Christmas Party!

On Saturday, December 12th, our shag club

members got all dressed up for our annual

Christmas Party at the Moose Lodge. It

was a night in “Candyland” and the setting

was just beautiful. Talent just abounds in

our club and we are so fortunate to have

members who jump right in there and help.

The decorations were great, the food was

good, and the fellowship of our members

was the best of all. This is one party where

lots of our long-time members come out to

celebrate the season. It is so good to see

them each year.

In between and after the induction of our

Hall Of Fame member and installation of

our new officers, our shaggers got down to

some serious dancing to great music and

everyone had a great time.

Congratulations to all of you who gave of

your time and talents to make this

Christmas Party such a success.

ET  



A Note Of Thanks From The 2009 Hall 
Of Fame Inductee

I want to take the opportunity to say thank you 
and what an honor it is to be the 2009 Hall of 
Fame Inductee for the Burlington Shag Club. 
There is no greater honor to be awarded in our 
club and I am humbled. 

In every activity, whether serving as an Officer, 
chairing a committee, or acting as a member of 
a committee, I realized more than I bargained 
for initially.  Along the way, great and lasting 
friendships have been forged due to the 
fellowship and camaraderie experienced as we 
worked together to contribute to the initiatives 
of the Burlington Shag Club.  Every success 
requires a total team effort to achieve the 
accomplishments of our club and the 
experiences, the memories, and the friendships 
made are those that last a lifetime. 

I would urge anyone who is a member of 
Burlington Shag Club to take an active part in 
our activities each year, and by doing so, you 
will become more familiar with the work that 
must be completed prior to any event, realize a 
sense of satisfaction in making a contribution, 
and enjoy the bonus of making new friends 
along the way.  You may be surprised with all 
the benefits of being involved in our club will 
bring to you.

Thank you again for bestowing upon me, the 
honor of being a member of such an 
accomplished group as the members of the 
BSC Hall of Fame.  

Respectfully submitted,
Brenda R. Smith
2009 BSC Hall of Fame Inductee

MEMBER

SPOTLIGHT
David Tuttle
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Friday, January 29, 2010

Master’s Lounge

9:00 p.m.  - 1:00 a.m.

$2.50 Beer Specials
Bud  - Bud Light

Natural Light
Coors Light - Miller Light

SPORTS NIGHT
Be sure and wear something to represent 
your favorite sport, college, or pro team.  

$3.50 Well Drinks
Vodka, Gin

Rum, Bourbon

LIGHT SNACKS PROVIDED

Burlington Shag Club memberships are $15 per year until

January 31st. After that, the cost is $20 per year, so you

need to renew on time. Also, you will no longer receive a

newsletter if you have not renewed your membership.

Every member needs to fill out an application form (even if

you are a lifetime member), so that our roster can be

changed with the correct information if necessary - Very,

Very Important.

ELON - ASU  - ECU

Basketball
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2010 SOS Cards
You can get your 2010 SOS
cards now from Edith Loy.
They are $30 if purchased
through the shag club and
will be $35 at the beach. You
will need the new 2010 card
at Mid-Winter. Edith will
have these cards at Master’s
Lounge on Friday nights or
you can call her at 584-1975.
Go ahead and get them now -
don’t wait until it’s time to go
to the beach!

Business Meeting & Birthday Night

Friday, January 8th - 8:00 p.m.
Ramada Inn 

Tickets - Tickets - Tickets

Tickets for the Meals On Wheels benefit are now $25 per
person (dance only) in advance and $35 per person
(dance only) at the door. If you would like dinner/dance
tickets, they are $45 per person and need to be
purchased in advance. Denise Upchurch is in charge of
tickets for the club and you can reach her at 270-3106.
Also, other members who have tickets are Jim West, Polly
Tuttle, Pam Hord, C.B. & Joan Kimbro, Carol Pettigrew,
Steve McHone, Stephen Stearns, Al Fogleman, and Anne
Baker who is also the Director for Meals On Wheels. She
will have them available at their office.

Don’t be looking for your 

newsletter after January if 

you haven’t renewed your 

membership.  It won’t be 

there!



Burlington Shag Club

Burlington Shag Club

P. O. Box 1174

Burlington, NC 27216-1174


